
Dear Parents and Carers,

The photos of the Year 11 and Year 13 Proms are now live on our website! You can access them via the
gallery tab on our home page, and the photos are then sorted by categories. We were made aware of
a few technical difficulties accessing the links, however we are pleased to confirm this has now been
resolved and the students should be able to access and download their photos. Please find the link to
access the photos here: https://www.coxgreen.com/index.php/gallery. 

Congratulations to all of our participants and medal winners on Sports Day! We were very lucky with
the weather on the day, with slightly cooler temperatures throughout the day and the rain thankfully
just starting at 3pm as we were finishing up! This year, for the first time, we opened up the Quad at
break times for additional activities for the students to enjoy, including a food stall from UNITY,
Karaoke from the PTFA, and fun games and activities arranged by the Anti-Bullying Ambassadors,
Sustainability Club and Qmmunity. Thank you to Mr Mitchell, the PE Department, Sports Committee
and all the staff who kindly volunteered to make the day a success for our students. We look forward
to announcing the winners in our end of term assembly on Friday. 

For our Year 11 and Year 13 students - please keep a look out for updates and information for Results
Days:

A-Level Results Day - Thursday 14  August 2025th

GCSE Results Day - Thursday 21  August 2025st

As the academic year draws to a close, I would like to thank all of the 
staff at the school for their hard work, dedication and support to the 

students this year. Wishing all of our community a wonderful and 
restful summer holiday. We look forward to welcoming you 

all back to the school in September. 

Best wishes, Mr Edwards, Headteacher 

Monday 1  September 2025st School closed

Tuesday 2  September 2025nd School closed

Wednesday 3  September 2025rd INSET Day - school closed (staff training)

Thursday 4  September 2025th Year 7 and Year 12 Induction Day

Friday 5  September 2025th Term resumes for all year groups (Year 7 - 13)
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All money raised from Non-Uniform Day will be
donated to Cancer Research. Please find the link

below if you would like to make a donation online:
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/cox-

green-school-1

https://www.facebook.com/coxgreenschool/
https://www.instagram.com/coxgreenschool/
https://x.com/CoxGreenSchool


As school closes for the summer, Direct Clothing will be
suspending their 'free to school' delivery option for uniform

orders.

The last date for ordering to school is Sunday 13th July, with
orders arriving for collection on Wednesday 16th July. The option

for delivery to school will be reinstated on Monday 8th
September.

The option to have uniform deliveries to your home address
during the summer holidays will still be available via the online

service.

COX GREEN SCHOOL

SCHOOL NOTICES

All lockers must be emptied
before the end of term. Lockers

for next year can now be
purchased on iPay, and students

will be allocated their new
lockers in  September.



COX GREEN SCHOOL

STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 7
Stars of the Week

Year 8
Stars of the Week

Teeann Taylor
Nominated for effort and achievement in

Athletics.

Seren McEwen, Shannon Potter,
Robert Reeves, Arabella Ronchetti,
Ethan Speller, Tereza Tereschchuk,

Hadly Webb, Tilly Winter
and Eve Woodley

Nominated for submitting fantastic book
reviews as part of the CGS 150 Reading

Challenge.

Lily Hutton
Nominated for excellent presentation skills in

class this week. Well done!

Anthony Rrozhani
Nominated for a fantastic performance

of Jurassic Park in Music.

Ekamveer Chhokar
Nominated for great effort and

determination in every History lesson.

Catherine Atallah, Phobe Caygill,
Bradley Fry, Max Gladden, Zoe Kapica,

Thinuli Malagalage, Bishan Obhii,
Aryan Sandhawalia, Bella Smith,
Sandra Sowa and Dylan Wande

Nominated for excellent reading in form
time. Well done!

Amelia McNulty
Nominated for effort and achievement in

the CGS 150 challenge.

Year 9
Stars of the Week

Alfie Renouf
Olivia Byrne
Maya Barley
Jahan Jacques

Nominated for their outstanding performance for the
Year 9 Athletics team.

Theo Williams, Ethan Pavia, Daisy Jones,
Macee Richardson-Powell, Seemab Tarar, Harley Swift,

Oliver Rankin, Katelyn Gill, Jasmine Holwell,
Daisy Jones, Eve Fuller, Charlotte Haward,

Kayden Gaunt and Guneet Chhokar.
 Nominated for excellent participation in Sports day.

Well done!

Georgia Leroy
Nominated for making the most creative, artistic cake

that Cox Green school has ever seen. Fantastic effort and
achievement in Food Technology.

Year 10
Stars of the Week

Jacob Pelton-Fry
Nominated for amazing work in class this week.

Well done!

Jamai Lewally
Nominated being a great mentor and positive

influence to a younger student.

Jayden Mayo
Richard Ngwobia
Freddie Barnard

Nominated for being determined to complete the
BIG challenge in Chemistry lesson, which was an
A-level question! Well done to all students for

getting the answer exactly right!



Last Friday, Miss Piggott hosted an Attendance Rewards morning in the theatre, for all
the students who have between 98-100% Attendance. This celebration was to reward
 and recognise the students with highest attendance. The students were invited to bring
snacks and drinks to watch a film together in the theatre.

COX GREEN SCHOOL

WHAT WE DID THIS WEEK

Last week, seven courageous Year
12 students set off on their DofE
Gold assessment expedition in
the wild and rugged landscapes
of North Wales—an adventure that tested their endurance, resilience, and spirit. Starting
in Bethesda, the group trekked deep into the dramatic Carneddau mountains, spending a
night wild camping under the stars. Despite the intense summer heat, the students
handled the conditions superbly—waking on Sunday morning to witness a breath taking
sunrise over the peaks, a moment of calm before the challenge ahead. On Monday, the
group moved to the base of Snowdon, ready to take on the formidable Watkin Path.
With determination and teamwork, they made a strong ascent, reaching high above the
clouds and soaking in the stunning views whenever the mist gave way. But the mountains
had one final test in store. As evening arrived, the weather turned dramatically—driving
rain and high winds battered their final wild camp. Undeterred, the group showed true
Gold-level grit and resilience, pushing through the storm to successfully complete their
expedition on Tuesday. Throughout the journey, students demonstrated excellent camp
craft, from pitching tents in wild terrain to cooking meals in all conditions—a testament
to their preparation and perseverance. A huge congratulations to these seven outstanding
students for completing the expedition element of their DofE Gold Award.
We can’t wait to celebrate your achievements at Buckingham Palace—a fitting reward
for such an epic journey.

Attendance
Rewards

Duke of
Edinbugh Gold



COX GREEN SCHOOL

WHAT WE DID THIS WEEK
On Thursday, our breakfast mentoring students
visited The Ashmolean, which is the University
of Oxford's museum of art and archaeology. 
It houses world famous collections ranging
from Egyptian mummies to contemporary art,
telling human stories across cultures and across
time. The students really enjoyed their day!

Oxford 
Trip

Visit from Joshua
Reynolds MP

Our Year 12 Government and Politics
class were surprised with a visit from
Joshua Reynolds, MP for
Maidenhead. Mr Reynolds met with
the students and shared interesting
insights about his role as a MP for
Maidenhead. 

The students had the opportunity to
ask questions and learn more about
working in the Houses of Parliament
and the political parties.

Sixth Form
Football Match

Last week, the annual football match
between staff and 6  Form students saw a
closely fought match end in a 1-1 draw. Tyler
grabbed the first goal of the game for the
students, with Mr York scoring a late
equaliser. A nervous penalty shootout
followed with staff ending up victorious!
Both teams had several chances to finish the
game in normal time and everybody involved
looks forward to the return of regular 6
Form/Staff 6 a-side football every Friday
beginning in September. 
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